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Extension of Closing Date  
of Share Purchase Plan 

 

Hot Chili Limited (Hot Chili or the Company) (ASX:HCH) is pleased to announce that 
the closing date for its Share Purchase Plan (SPP Offer) announced on 31 October 2017 
will be extended from Monday, 13 November 2017 to Friday, 17 November 2017. 

The extension will provide an additional four days for Eligible Shareholders (defined 
below) to submit their applications.  

Under the SPP Offer, persons registered as Hot Chili shareholders at 5.00pm (WST) on 
30 October 2017 and who are resident in Australia or New Zealand (Eligible 
Shareholders), are eligible to subscribe for up to $15,000 of new fully paid ordinary 
shares in the Company, at an issue price of 3.5 cents each, without incurring brokerage 
or other transaction costs. 

Full details of the SPP Offer are contained in an offer document which was dispatched 
to Eligible Shareholders on 2 November 2017. 

The revised table for the SPP Offer is set out below. The other terms of the SPP Offer 
remain unchanged. 

Event Date 

Closing Date for SPP Offer (5.00 WST) 17 November 2017 

Issue of New Shares under SPP Offer  21 November 2017 

Quotation of New Shares on ASX  22 November 2017 

Despatch of Holding Statements for New Shares 23 November 2017 

This timetable is indicative only. The Directors reserve the right to vary the dates and 
times without notice.  

For more information please contact:  
 

Christian Easterday 
Managing Director 

 Tel: +61 8 9315 9009 
Email: christian@hotchili.net.au 

 

or visit Hot Chili’s website at www.hotchili.net.au 
 

Monday, 13th November 2017 

ASX Announcement 

http://www.hotchili.net.au/

